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Vision Care USA Welcomes Two New Board Members

Dr. John Park

Dr. John Park started Edison Ophthalmology
Associates, LLC in 2004 and is the lead surgeon on
staff. He is a Diplomat of the American Board of
Ophthalmology, Fellow of the American Academy of
Ophthalmology and member of New Jersey Academy
of Ophthalmology. Dr. Park has performed thousands
of surgical procedures including cataract extraction,
advanced multifocal implants, astigmatic intraocular
implants, laser vision correction, corneal transplant
(PKP and DSAEK) and glaucoma surgeries, yielding
unparalleled surgical outcomes.

Dr. Park studied Molecular Biochemistry and
Biophysics at Yale University before starting medical
school training at UMDNJ- Robert Wood Johnson

Medical School in New Jersey. He then completed ophthalmology residency at St.
Vincent Catholic Medical Center- Brooklyn and Queens, where he served as Chief
Resident and helped teach residents to manage complex cases. After the
completion of residency training, Dr. Park pursued further fellowship training in
Anterior Segment/Cornea/Refractive Surgery at the prestigious Tulane University
Hospital and Clinic in New Orleans, LA.

Dr. Grace Bai

Grace Bai, MD was born in Tennessee but
soon after, her family moved to Korea
where she spent the next 9 years. To this
day, her fondest memories come from her
times in Korea. In one particular, she
recalls spending summers following her
uncle, a general surgeon, making rounds at
his clinic in Pusan. This ignited her desire
to become a doctor. Dr. Bai attended
Wellesley College, where she majored in
Biology, minored in Piano and led her
fencing team to the top ranks in New
England. A graduate of the medical school of SUNY at Syracuse, Dr.Bai completed
her ophthalmology residency at St. Vincent’s Medical Center in NY and a
fellowship in Cornea and Refractive Surgery under Dr. Eric Donnenfeld in Long
Island. There she was noted best surgeon in all the years of the program. In 2004,
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Dr. Bai opened her private practice just outside Chicago, IL. She has been blessed
with a busy ophthalmology practice serving both Korean- and English-speaking
patients. 

Dr. Bai believes in combining the state of the art technology with compassion and
care for patients to not only help improve their vision but also better their quality
of life. She is grateful that God has blessed her with the gift and the opportunity
to serve her community for 16 years. She is excited to begin her collaboration
with Vision Care USA in 2020, which will allow her to minister to many others
beyond her community. And she predicts she will be most blessed through this
experience. In her free time, she enjoys spending time with her family - her
husband Tony and their two daughters Isabel and Abigail - to whom she is
forever indebted for their support. 
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